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Ontario Energy Board
P.O. Box 2319

2300 Yonge Street
Suite 2700

Toronto, ON M4P 1E4

Attention: Ms. Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary
Dear Ms. Walli:

Re: EB-2007-0050 — Hydro One Networks Inc., (“Hydro One”) Bruce to Milton
Transmission Reinforcement Project

I am writing to you on behalf of Hydro One. Pursuant to Paragraph 3 of Procedural
Order No. 5, we wish to advise the Board and parties that Hydro One is unable to provide
responses to Pollution Probe Interrogatories 19(a) and 19(d).

Hydro One has consulted with the Ontario Power Authority (“OPA”) in respect of these
requests and can advise that these interrogatories concern commercially sensitive
confidential information disclosed under the terms of confidentiality agreements between
the OPA and each of Bruce Power and Ontario Power Generation.

Hydro One apologizes to all parties for the approximately two-hour delay in providing
this response, which resulted from ongoing consultation processes undertaken between
counsel for Hydro One and the OPA.

Yours very truly,

tdon M. Nettleton
GMN:njm

c. All Interested Parties in EB-2007-0050
Andrew Barrett, Vice-President Regulatory Affairs, Ontario Power Generation
Michael Lyle, General Counsel and Vice-President Regulatory Affairs, Ontario Power
Authority
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